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October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I am pleased to inform you that our drop-in Homework Club is now up 

and running. 

The Homework Club takes place in the library after school from 

3.15pm to 4.30pm, Monday to Thursday.  

This is an ideal opportunity for Junior School pupils to develop good 

study habits, avail of a quiet space to complete homework, and access 

our Chromebook devices. 

The Homework Club has proven to be very productive for those who 

have attended in the past. It is supervised by our School Librarian in 

addition to School Prefects and Peer Leaders who are happy to support 

your daughter with homework and organisation if required. 

All pupils attending the Homework Club are required to sign the 

attendance register as they arrive and log the time that they leave.  

Your faithfully 

Mrs Hunniford 

Head of Junior School 

 
 

 


